Dear Bend FC Parents,

We are excited to share details for the upcoming Girls Academy Aspire West Regional Event,
which our teams will be attending this fall.

Event Information

e Dates: October 9-12, 2025
e Location: Epic Sports Park — Provo, Utah
e Age Groups: U13-U14

About the Girls Academy

The Girls Academy (GA) is the leading youth development platform for the best female soccer
players in the United States. GA is the only national youth soccer platform that represents the
collective vision of its member clubs while actively engaging the voice of the players. The
league is committed to setting the highest standards in coaching, competition, and in providing
top-level regional and national showcase opportunities.

Parent Financial Obligation

e Registration: All Bend FC U13 and U14 Premier Teams will attend.

e Estimated Cost: Traveling out of state for an event requiring flights is estimated at
$6,000 per team(approximately $5,000 if no flights are required). These costs are
divided among committed players. Once registration is requested, the Bend FC Registrar
will begin billing each committed player their share of the estimated costs. Please note:
final costs will vary depending on the total number of committed players at the time of
registration.

e Travel Logistics: Families are responsible for travel arrangements. Bend FC will not book
TEAM travel. We encourage parents to collaborate and form a supportive group to help
coordinate flights, lodging, and transportation.

e Fundraising: Bend FC is a 501c3 and teams may raise funds and submit these funds to
help with team travel costs. The team or individual players must be responsible for and
manage all team fundraising events and money and must get preapproval to use the
Bend FC logo or name in fundraising efforts. Bend FC Admin is unable to manage
outside financials or assist in team fundraising at this time.

This event is a tremendous opportunity for our athletes to compete at a high level and
showcase their development on a regional stage. Thank you for your continued support in
making this possible for our players.

Go Bend FC!

— Bend FC Administration



